Cover letter 

August 18, 2022
Editorial Department of Hematology In Clinical Practice,
Dear Editor, 
I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in Hematology In Clinical Practice. The manuscript is entitled “PLASMABLASTIC LYMPHOMA IN AN HIV NEGATIVE PATIENT WITH COMPLETE REMISSION AFTER CHEMOTHERAPY WITH DA-EPOCH”
  It has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere.
Plasmablastic lymphoma is a rare subtype of diffuse large B-cell lymphoma originally described in HIV patients. However, recent reports have described this neoplasia in HIV-negative patients. Usually this neoplasia arises in extranodal tissues, here we present a case of a patient with plasmablastic lymphoma in the rectum, with extensive local compromise that presented complete remission after 6 cycles of chemotherapy with DA-EPOCH regimen.

Thank you very much for your consideration.
Yours Sincerely,

Bachelor of Medicine, Joseph Alburqueque-Melgarejo
Ricardo Palma University, Lima, Perú
Tel.: +51-979-862-474
E-mail: joseph.alburqueque@urp.edu.pe
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